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Communications 

Call for Medical Practitioner Members for the Medical 
Profession Act’s Board of Inquiry  

Start Date:  November 24, 2021 
End Date:  December 15, 2021 
Nunavut-wide  45 sec  

The Department of Health is seeking two enthusiastic medical practitioners, licensed in 

Nunavut, to serve as members of the Board of Inquiry for a two year term.  

The Board is mandated by the Medical Profession Act to review submissions and 

evidence related to allegations made against medical practitioners licensed in Nunavut. 

The Board of Inquiry runs independently and holds hearings to reach a final decision 

based on evidence that is presented. The Board of Inquiry could require several 

preliminary meetings to establish rule of order and preliminary work. A board that is 

comprised of members with a diversity of skills, experiences and backgrounds adds 

strength to the Board of Inquiry. 

For those interested in this opportunity, please submit a resume and a letter of interest 

by December 15, 2021 to Barbara Harvey, Registrar with the Department of Health, at 

bharvey@gov.nu.ca or for questions at 867-982-7655. Interested applicants will be 

compiled and maintained for future Boards of Inquiry as needed.  

Copies of the Act may be provided on request. 
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